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          20th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Dates for your Diary 

13th – 17th Feb  - Half Term 

21st Feb   - Parents Evening 

23rd Feb  - Parents Evening 

2nd March   - World Book Day 

17th March   - Red Nose Day, comic Relief 

3rd – 17th April   - Easter Holidays 

 

Attendance this week  

                                               
 

Caterpillar Class         Butterfly Class  Firefly Class  Dragonfly Class 

 

        94.55%                90.48%                             94.00%            83.71% 

 

Congratulations to Caterpillar Class for having the best attendance figures this week.  

 
Weather 
Please remember to send your child to school with a suitable winter coat, it has been really cold this 
week! 
 
World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 
The theme is “You are a reader”. Children are welcome to come to school dressed as their favourite 
book character and bring in their favourite book.  
 
School Gates 
The school gates open at 8.50am for children to come into school at 8.55am. There are quite a few 
children coming in after this time, please try to have your children on the playground before the 
gates close at 8.55am. 
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Safeguarding 
The designated safeguarding leads at Parker’s are Mrs Disney and Mrs Lansdell.   If you have a 
concern about the safety or wellbeing of a pupil at the school, please contact us through the office.   
 
Parents Evening 
This will be held the first week back after half term. 
 
Celebrating Pupil’s Success 
Caterpillar Class 

 
Butterfly Class 
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Firefly Class 
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Dragonfly Class 

 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Sarah Disney 
Executive Head Teacher 
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